
AWARD
FOR POSTDOCTORAL FELLOWS OR PHD STUDENTS

2019 SYSTEMS TRAVEL 

We are inviting applications for one Travel Award for postdoctoral fellows or 
PhD students to attend an international conference of their choice in 2019. 
The Award will consist of 800 Swiss Francs and an Award Certificate. The 
applications will be assessed by an Evaluation Committee presided by the 
Editor-in-Chief, Prof. Dr. Ockie Bosch.

Please send your applications at the link https://www.mdpi.com/journal/systems/awards by 

20 April 2019. The winner will be announced by the end of May 2019.

Prof. Dr. Ockie Bosch

Editor-in-Chief, Systems

Distinguished Guest Professor, School of Design and Management, Keio University, Kanagawa 

223-8521, Japan;

Co-Partner, Malik Management Institute, Geltenwilenstrasse 16, 9000 St. Gallen, Switzerland;

Director, SysPrac Pty Ltd, 4 Savoy Place, Howrah, TAS 7018, Hobart, Australia;

Honorary Professor, Business School, University of Adelaide, Adelaide, SA 5005, Australia

Systems Editorial Office
St. Alban-Anlage 66
CH-4052, Basel, Switzerland

systems@mdpi.com
www.mdpi.com/journal/systems

systems

Candidates’ Requirements:
–– Abstract of their work;
–– Curriculum Vitae, including a complete list of publications;
–– Justification letter;
–– Letter of support from their mentor;
–– Letter of acceptance from the conference organizers;
–– Proof of the conference registration.

General requirements are that all candidates should be:
–– PhD students or postdoctoral fellows with less than 5 years’ experience 

post-PhD, and their research areas must be in systems science, systems 
engineering, or systems-related fields;

–– They must present their own, original work as an oral presentation (or poster) 
at the conference for which the travel award application is being made.


